
 
 
 
 
 
Science Module Results February 2020 
 
Dear student, 
 
The February 2020 Science Module Results were sent to your parents today via 
Groupcall.  Congratulations on your efforts! I hope you are pleased with the 
outcomes. However, if you feel you could improve upon these results, there 
may be an opportunity to sit the modules again in November 2020 if you feel 
you need to. 
 
Please note that grade boundaries are available on the following link: 
https://ccea.org.uk/downloads/docs/ccea-
asset/General/GCSE%20Science%20Uniform%20Mark%20Boundaries%3A%20M
arch%202020.pdf 
 
These will show you how close you are to a particular grade. If you wish to get a 
remark the cost is around £18.45 and can be achieved by emailing Mr McGlue 
emcglue729@c2kni.net with your relevant module details. Please remember 
that if you request a re-mark, the mark can go up or down. 
  
We look forward to seeing you back at St Louis in the near future and providing 
the help and support you need. In the meantime, continue to positively engage 
in distance learning from home. What is most important in the current 
circumstances is for you to keep safe, stay at home, wash your hands regularly. 
  
I hope you and your family have a well-deserved break over the Easter holidays. 
  
Mr K. Martin 


